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Behavior Management
	



Challenging behaviors may arise while working with youth in humane education programming. During these situations, it is important to remain calm, positive and professional at all times with all persons involved. 

Behavior Management Best Practices
· When working with participants, it is important to be patient, compassionate and fair. There should be no bias shown to any participant. Each camper should be treated with respect and all efforts should be made to be sure that each participant has a safe, positive and enjoyable experience.  

· Remember that you are a role model for our campers and that you set the expectations for them. Also, remember that they are here for a short period of time, so we need to do our best to meet their needs, but understand that we may not have an effect on long term behavioral challenges. 

· If you need to share information with a staff member regarding a camper, discussions regarding a youth’s behavior should be done in a private setting where no other youth, guests or staff can hear. 

· Volunteers should always remain calm, patient, professional and positive when talking with youth. Volunteers should never raise their voices or use any kind of language that would make a child feel targeted, offended or unwelcome in the program.  Remember the rule, “Don’t say anything to a child that you wouldn’t say in front of your supervisor or their parents.” 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
image1.jpeg
\(')

Humane Society of

Huron Valley





